weicome to 2nd grade!

June 2023

Dear New Second Grader,

We are so excited to be your second grade teachers! We are great friends and have worked together for many years. Here's a little bit about what we will be doing this summer as we count down the days until the start of the year.

Mrs. Sheftic

I plan to spend my summer relaxing by the pool, reading and playing lots of card games with my family. (Mr. Mark and I have card tournaments!) My son, Ty (age I3) and I are going to explore the golf courses, while my daughter, Taylor (age I0) and I are going to work on a musical this summer.

Mrs. Strobel

I will be spending a lot of time outdoors this summer. Mr. Strobel and I are looking forward to traveling with our kids: Harrison, Gracelyn, and Finton. We will be busy swimming at the pool, playing at the beach, and even visiting a lake!

We look forward to hearing about your summer adventures. Send pictures and emails whenever you can!

As you prepare for second grade, read and practice your math skills like addition, subtraction, telling time and counting coins. A few minutes a day will help you come back to school ready to learn! Also, check out the supply list and watch for the "summer school supply sales". We look forward to seeing you in September!

Love, Mrs. Strobel and Mrs. Sheftic





A few of our favorite things...

Colors: purple, red, and black all of the colors!

Food: ice cream and oreos apples

Animal: pig dog

Book: I Promise by Lebron James What do you

do with an idea? by Kobi Yamada

Movie: Annie and The Lion King Moana

A special note about this year:

You get TWO teachers! We will both be your teachers and sharing all the classroom responsibilities. One of us will be teaching in the morning and the other in the afternoon. Please email both of our emails when contacting us. We can't wait for a great year!

contact information

nsheftic@cbsd.org & estrobel@cbsd.org